_ ' THE BOURNE ACADEMY

8 June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Transition into Year 11 - Exit Cards

As you will be aware as from Monday 14 June, Year 10 will be moving into
intervention-based tutor groups. This decision has been made to support the
transition from Year 10 info Year 11, along with helping fo fill any gaps in knowledge
students may have in their learning due to the impact of Covid 19.

As | know you will agree, to ensure the best outcomes for our students, it is
essential that ALL aftendance to school, lessons (including the intervention-based
tutor fime and additional learning) is a priority. Therefore, we have made the
decision that all EXIT cards will be removed as from 14 June to ensure maximum
participation at this vital stage of our students’ educational journey.

If you would like to discuss an individual case or need, please do not hesitate to
make contact with me: tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com. Exit cards will then
be monitored and reviewed on an individual basis.

Thank you in advance for your support, | am very much looking forward to working
together with you over the next academic year.

Mr T Peacock

Head of year 11
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